From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 11:08 AM
To: '[dwoskin@tnc.org'; 'hbirle@tnc.org’
Cc: allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com; floridawaterteam@foley.com; craig.primis@kirkland.com;

georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com; Katyal, Neal Kumar (supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov);
michael.gray2@usdoj.gov; DuBois, James J. (James.dubois@usdoj.gov); Mary Clifford
Subject: RE: State of Florida vs. State of Georgia (U.S. Supreme Court No. 142, Original): Subpoena
' for Production of Documents to The Nature Conservancy :

Ms. Dwoskin:

The Special Master has received your letter dated March 23, 2015, giving notice that the Nature
Conservancy may request additional time to produce documents in response to a subpoena
served by the State of Florida in Forida v. Georgia, No. 142 Original. The Nature Conservancy
should provide further notice to the Special Master as soon as is feasible in the event it
determines that full production will require more than 120 days from service of the subpoena. If
necessary, a telephone conference will be convened at that time.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master

Florida v. Georgia

Supreme Court of the United States
No. 142, Original

Joshua D. Dunlap
| PIERCE ATWO'LP R

| IPH 2077914103




